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Dear Avi, 

 

On behalf of the faculty and students of Machon Maayan, we 

wanted to thank you for the beautiful presentation you made 

relating to the movie, “Home Game”, which you produced.  

 

Home Game is an incredible educational tool that gave the 

students tremendous insight into the human tragedy that transpired 

during the Disengagement from Gaza in the summer of 2005.  

 

Thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to answer 

the many questions that our students posed to you after they 

viewed the movie. Your unique speaking ability and warmth helped 

our students connect and understand the reality of this unfortunate 

upheaval with a great deal of clarity. 

 

Thank you again, 

 

Administration of Machon Maayan       
  


